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ASMFC Northern Shrimp Section and Panel to Meet December 12   
Section to Consider Draft Amendment 4 for Public Comment  

and Set 2025 Specifications  
 
Arlington, VA – The Commission’s Northern Shrimp Section (Section) and Advisory Panel (AP) will meet on 
Thursday, December 12, at the Westin Portland Harborview, 157 High St, Portland, Maine; 207.775.5411. 
The AP will meet from 9 – 11 AM to review the 2024 stock assessment update and discuss the Technical 
Committee’s proposal for a pilot winter sampling program.  
 
The Section will meet from 12 – 3 PM on the same day to review the 2024 stock assessment update and 
the Technical Committee’s pilot winter sampling program proposal, set specifications for the 2025 fishing 
year, and consider approval of Draft Amendment 4 for public comment. Draft Amendment 4 considers 
options for setting multi-year moratoria and the implementation of a management trigger. The 
management trigger would be comprised of a set of biological and/or environmental indicators that could 
signal when the northern shrimp stock in the Gulf of Maine is at a population level that could support a 
sustainable fishery.  
 
Meeting materials will be available December 2, 2024 at https://asmfc.org/calendar/12/2024/Northern-
Shrimp-Section/2423. Public comment may be submitted via email to comments@asmfc.org by 11:59 p.m. 
on Friday, December 6. 
 
For more information, please contact Chelsea Tuohy, Fishery Management Plan Coordinator, at 
ctuoy@asmfc.org or 703.842.0740.   
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